
Friends of the FFA  

Minutes from September 

Members in attendance:  Tara Licata, John Case, Michelle Case, Ed Volmar, Mark Cunnan, Nicole Field, 

Keith Terrell, Lynette Terrell, Dianne Lewis, Grace Mason 

 

Financial report:  Michelle and Lynette opened a checking account with the Bank of Greene County.  

Funds:  $3682.51.  Two signatures will be on all checks to verify money’s being allocated.   

A motion was made to order checks through a web site.  2nd by Keith Terrell.   – Passed 

 

Greenville Ag page on Facebook – Friends of the FFA will have a link. 

 

Dues:  Dues for the Friends of the FFA will be $30 for an individual; $50 for a family.  Dues will be due 

the 2nd meeting of the year.  We will check with Rachel Anderson to find out what coverage FFA Alumni 

offers the group. 

 

Meetings:  Meetings will be every 4th Thursday of the month.  If the 4th Thursday falls on a holiday we 

will not meet, however another meeting will be planned for that month if needed. 

 

Committees: Volunteers for Chair persons 

Recruitment Committee -  Tara Licata 

Fundraising – Lynn Hughes 

Scholarship – Nicole Field 

News/Media/Publications – Open 

Alumni Weekend – Lynette Terrell 

 

Officer Elections – Next month’s meeting officer elections will be held. 

 



Discussed uses for the Hay wagon – do we sign it out with Buildings & Grounds at the school?  Do we fill 

out a “Building use form”? 

Discussed the cost of a Banner for the “Caring Kids Club” that helped purchase supplies for the hay 

wagon.    Ed will provide the bill - $50.00.  The purchase of the banner has already been approved when 

the wagon was build.   

Ed discussed holding an event at the Potter Hollow School House.  He would like to see the school house 

used.  Asked to come up with ideas.  We will discuss further at the next meeting.   

Discussed holding an event at next year’s Alumni/Homecoming weekend.    Possibly getting a tent with 

Agriculture events.   

 

 


